
WASHINGTON QUIET ZONE 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  WE NEED YOUR ATTENDANCE 
& QUESTIONS!! 

What:  Washington Quiet Zone TOWN HALL MEETING 

Who:  
CITY OF HOUSTON PUBLIC WORKS & ENGINEERING DEPT. 
Ray Chong / Katherine Parker as well as other City and neighborhood 
officials...and YOU!  

When:  WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2009 from 6:30 – 8:00pm 

Where:  West End Multi Service Center - Auditorium 
170 Heights Blvd., Houston, TX  77007 

Background:  

A “Town Hall” Meeting has finally been arranged for all the local residents and 
the City of Houston Public Works & Engineering Dept., who will be handling 
the actual implementation of the Washington Quiet Zone. This meeting is to 
explain the Quiet Zone process and to take questions from the community.  

 

IMPORTANT CALL TO ACTION: 

1) We need a HUGE TURNOUT FROM THE COMMUNITY! Your help and attendance is necessary 
not only continue the momentum of this movement, but to show the City of Houston officials that we 
residents stand firmly behind this effort and also wish to express our appreciation for their effort in working 
with us to get this accomplished. 

2) We need your QUESTIONS! Are you wondering …..When will the train horns actually stop? What will 
the “railroad crossing improvements” look like? How will traffic be affected by this? 

While an RSVP is not required to attend the meeting, we are trying to get an informal head 
count in order to gauge attendance.  RSVP to stoptrainhorns@washingtonquietzone.com to let 
us know you will be there to support this effort! 

Your neighbors thank you for your continued support! 

 

The WashingtonQuietZone.com Team @ http://www.washingtonquietzone.com 

 


